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Announcement: The FCC’s Emergency Broadband Benefit Outreach Toolkit 
The Emergency Broadband Benefit is a temporary FCC program to help households struggling 
to afford internet service during the pandemic. The FCC is mobilizing people and organizations 
to help raise awareness about the Emergency Broadband Benefit. The materials below are 
available for public use. You can download and customize the materials to meet your needs, 
including by adding your logo to co-brand. 
 
Eligible households can enroll through an approved provider or by visiting 
GetEmergencyBroadband.org. 
 
To learn more about the program or to become a partner visit www.fcc.gov/broadbandbenefit. 
 
If you have questions about any of the materials below please contact 
broadbandbenefit@fcc.gov. 
 
Reno area broadband providers include AT&T, Charter (Spectrum), T-Mobile, Verizon, among 
others. Start your enrollment by visiting GetEmergencyBroadband.org or calling (833) 511-
0311. To learn more about the Outreach Toolkit and to access the customizable campaign 
materials please visit https://www.fcc.gov/emergency-broadband-benefit-outreach-toolkit. 
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